
 

Echo Students Covid-19 Guidelines 
 

Hello Students and Parents!  
 
While we are proceeding with caution, we are also aware of the increasing instances of depression 
among teenagers across America, and we love to give students the opportunity to look forward to new 
things.  
 
As Echo Church is moving toward a reopening plan, we want to send an update on what our new 
guidelines are for when we meet. We are committed to following the current and updated Santa Clara 
County guidelines.  
 

1. We will be practicing social distancing. 
a. Students from different families will have to distance 6 feet apart during activities and 

service.  
b. No hugs, no handshakes 

2. Students should bring their own masks. 
a. If students show up with no mask one will be provided for them. Masks are required at all 

times on campus for leaders and students. 
3. Student Ministry Staff have completed the Covid-19 procedural training, and any indoor 

facilities will be sanitized before and after the event. 
a. Our volunteers will be instructed on how to proceed with these new procedures.  

4. All staff, volunteers, and participants are required upon arrival to go to the central check in 
area for:  
  a. A temperature check 
  b. Hand sanitizing 
  c. Mask check (Note: A  VERY small supply of masks will be available if someone forgets) 

5. Anyone failing the temperature check (100+ degrees) or showing signs of illness ​will not 
be allowed to attend the event​.​ If dropping off your student, please wait for the "all clear" from 
staff before leaving. 

6. Restrooms will be available under a few conditions:  
a. One student will be allowed at a time in the building to use the bathroom.  

7. Parents are encouraged to drop off students directly at any off-campus events which 
require transportation.  

 
We hope this puts you at ease! Please note that ​we will continue to offer a Digital Service/Livestream 
option​ for families who are uncomfortable allowing students to meet live or have high-risk family members 
at home.  
 
If you have any other questions or want additional details, please visit www.echo.church/students Thanks 
for taking the time to read this! We are committed to safely caring for students while continuing to offer 
them fun, friendships, and consistent opportunities for spiritual growth. 
 
Take good care, 
Echo Church Students Team 
 


